
The Architecture and Design Commission would like to extend its gratitude and appreciation to

for his valuable contributions. Your dedication and commitment to the Commission’s initiative  in 
reviewing and validating the competencies required for professional registration of Architecture and 

Design practitioners have been instrumental. We are grateful for your support.
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Dr. Sumayah Solaiman Al-Solaiman

CEO, Architecture and Design Commission

Dr. Waleed Alzamil

August 2024
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